Jump out of a plane for the Wes Warren Scholarship

March 4, 2015

Greetings SUNY Broome community:

Two years ago, I organized the first Sky Diving from the Highest for Higher Ed. I am now organizing *SUNY Broome Sky Dive II ~ Wings over Wes Memorial Jump.* This will be a fundraising event for the Wes Warren Memorial Scholarship and you will need approximately \$200 to participate. (This will need to be paid in full two weeks before the event, which will most likely be on the first weekend in May.) The first 12 people committed and paid make the "cut."

All details will follow, including a presentation I will make concerning the thrill and dangers of such a jump and a video of my own jump, but I am first interested in seeing how many of you may be interested in participating. If you are interested, please email me at wojdatrc@sunybroome.edu.

Here's hoping for Blue Skies, nothing but Blue Skies! (Irving Berlin Let me know if you'd like to participate. For now, enjoy the ice and snow. Professor Rey Wojdat



Scenes from the 2013 skydive



Filed Under: Uncategorized

© 2022 · SUNY Broome

The Focus: SUNY Broome's Faculty & Staff Newsletter